
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th September 2021 
JV/LB 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 7 Settling in Evening Thursday 16th September 2021 
Session 1: 17:00-17.45 or Session 2: 18:00-18.45 in the school hall 
 
I am pleased to inform you that you are now able to book appointments for this evening 
as detailed below. 
 
The evening is an opportunity for you to hear from our Leadership Team and to meet 
with your child’s Pastoral Leader and Guidance Manager should you wish to discuss any 
matter with them.  In addition to this, there will also be an opportunity to speak with staff 
regarding: Curriculum, Homework, Rewards, SWAT, Attendance and Punctuality, 
Finance and Scopay, 6th Form and Careers, Clubs and Trips and Sea Cadets. Please 
note that later in the year there will be an opportunity for you to meet with form tutors and 
subject teachers regarding academic progress at Year 7 Parents’ Evening.   
 
We are offering two possible sessions for you to choose from on 16th September. 
Session 1 will run from 17:00-17:45 and Session 2 will run from 18:00-18:45. We 
recommend early booking as appointments tend to get booked up quickly. To book your 
session online, please use the link below and follow the instructions on screen:  
 
Year 7 settling in evening booking form  
 
We encourage parents to bring their children to the evening, however, you may come 
alone if you think it more appropriate. To maintain Covid-safety we are recommending, 
where possible, that arrival to and departure from the event is kept on schedule.  
 
If you are unable to access the booking system, please contact the school office where 
they will assist you with completing the form or can make the appointments for you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/JJRs2TkczL

